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 On 21 November 2019, Mr. Dexter Deyto/General Manager of Informa Markets, Phils. visited the PAGASA Office to
propose a tie-up with the Association on the upcoming Food & Hotel Asia in Singapore on Mar. 2020.Â  PAGASA is to be
a Supporting Association in return for concessions for visiting members to the Show. Mr. Deyto used to be the Managing
Director for SMX at the Mall of Asia
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